
Ambassador Ito attended the closing ceremony of “National Training Workshop on Effective 

Criminal Justice Responses within the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia” organized by 

UNODC 

 

 On 8 October 2021, Ambassador Ito Takako attended the closing ceremony of “National 

Training Workshop on Effective Criminal Justice Responses within the Federal Democratic 

Republic of Ethiopia” organized by UNODC (United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime) and 

funded by the Government of Japan. 

 

In her remarks at the ceremony, Ambassador Ito acknowledged the importance of this 

workshop which focused on knowledge and skills to prevent transnational and congratulated 

all participants for successfully organizing and completing the training. Following by her 

speech, Ambassador Ito handed over the certificates of the completion of the workshop to 

the participants of the training.  
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